
19th July 2023

Dear Neighbours,

Richard Crookes Constructions is carrying out construction works in
Margaret Street, Redfern on Thursday 27/07/2023

Margaret Street will be closed from 7am – 2pm due to crane works.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the team on 1800

577 433.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Crookes Constructions

Notification of Works – Margaret St closure for crane 
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